
 
 
 
 
 
The Public Service Alliance of Canada, along with the Canadian Labour 
Congress, the Newfoundland and Labrador Federation of Labour, the St. John’s 
and District Labour Council, and other affiliates will once again hold a Federal 
Budget Watch on Budget day, Tuesday, March 22, 2016.  
 
This watch will take place at: 
 
Where:  PSAC Boardroom, Suite 105, 33 Pippy Place, St. John’s,   

(Parking at rear) 
 

When:  5:00pm on Tuesday, March 22, 2016 
 
 
Please come and encourage your members to join us as we watch the Federal 
Budget together, and discuss the implications for our members and their families 
and communities in NL and across the country. 
 
 
For further information, please contact Ian Martin, PSAC Regional 
Representative at 726-6453. 
 
 

Refreshments will be served. 
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